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As a neighbour of Restrop farm, I walk the area daily. I am in support of the diversion, it seems clearly in the interest of the walkers and horse riders
and for the house owners.
It’s also safer for all parties-and safer for livestock, which are less likely to get out via the garden onto the road.

Regards
Mark Wakefield
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